
SPECIAL INVITATION  
SPONSORED BY GIHS CLASS OF 1976 TRAVEL CLUB 

EXPERIENCE ESTES PARK, COLORADO  
 

 
 
 
The GIHS Class of ’76 would like to invite the Class of 1974 and 1975 to join us for a 5 night 
adventure in Estes Park, Colorado September 7-12th, 2025. 
 
Book your own stay at either Murphy’s River Lodge or The Stanley Hotel and Residences, and then 
sign up to join us for our special ‘get re-acquainted” excursions and gatherings.   
 
The Stanley Lodge:  The Stanley Hotel is one of America's Most Haunted Hotels. Haunted reports 
started as far back as 1911. Hundreds of paranormal investigations take place every year, especially 
in room 217.  Stephen King chose the hotel as the backdrop for the movie, “The Shining”.  The 
Stanley Hotel has endless history behind its walls and now offers beautifully restored 
accommodations. Please book by calling the front desk at 970-577-4000 (Please mention you are 
with a group coming to town for the GIHS ’76 Reunion) 
 
The Murphy River Lodge:  A quaint 37 room lodge set along a trickling stream that is a 5 minute 
walk along the river to shops and restaurants. Please call Molly at 970-480-5081 and tell her you 
are with the Grand Island High School Reunion Group.  Rooms for this lodge are being held until 
January 22th.  You may still book after that date if rooms are available. 
 
In order to be included in extra-curricular activities, please book by February 15th. 
 
In order to be put on the list of attendees and receive updates and sign up information, please 
email us at : 76reuniontripplanning@gmail.com and let us know what lodging choice you made. 
 
We’ll be sending out more information in the next month with details of all excursions which 
include, but are not limited to:   

• A ghost and historical tour of the Stanley Hotel,   
• A magic show that takes place in the basement of the Stanley Hotel  
• A bus trip to a concert at  Red Rocks Amphitheater 
• A trip to Rocky Mountain National Park  
• Two catered group dinners at the Murphy Lodge  

 
We would LOVE to have you join us on this group travel adventure! At present, we have both 
couples and singles participating, so this trip is open to everyone!  
 
Questions can be emailed to: 76reuniontripplanning@gmail.com 
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